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QS July 1997

Mr. Dermot Nally,
0 Eaton Brae,
Orwell Road,
Dublin 14.

Dear Dermot,

It was very kind of you to write to congratulate me on my posting to Washington.
Please forgive my delay in not writing to thank you before now.

It 1s & very challenging post, where the difficulty 1s not so much to create Irish-
American links as to keep up with and reap the benefit of the rich network already
there. It is good to know that Bernadette and myself can count on so many friends
and allies in that enterprise.

[ hope very much to keep up our contact in my new post and I look forward to
having the pleasure of seeing vou in the Embassy in Washington.

Again, many thanks for your kind good wishes. MM /krkb’ K o

Yours sincerel \

A

Sean l) hlf1ginn
Secretary
Anglo-Irish Division




